From: Mato Cutschall

Date: July 13, 2019 at 12:11:15 AM CDT

To: Gary Hanson

Subject: [EXT] Support wind energy development

Reply-To:

Mato Cutschall

Rapid City, SD 57701

July 13, 2019

Dear Gary Hanson,

I am writing to voice my support for wind energy development. South Dakota is a national leader in wind power and we are perfectly situated to benefit from wind energy development. Wind energy adds needed jobs and pays millions in property taxes to help locally-including our schools and roads.

This is our opportunity to be a part of the future, to grow our economy, improve counties and support clean alternative energy options. Please do what you can to support wind energy.

Sincerely, Mato Cutschall